
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 21st October 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE: October Half Term Revision 2024 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we are offering focused intervention sessions in English, Maths, 
Science and option subjects over the half term holiday.  We are expecting high attendance from our 
students. These sessions are delivered by subject specialists who will help secure the subject 
knowledge and skills needed to gain their best GCSE results. 
 
The sessions will take place over the October half term (Monday 28th – Thursday 31st October) from 
10.00am – 2.230pm. The students are expected to arrive in school between 9.45am – 10.00am and 
we will not be admitting students who are late. 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

10.00am – 2.30pm 10.00am – 2.30pm 10.00am – 2.30pm 10.00am – 2.30pm 

IT 
Sociology (am) 
Spanish (pm)  

Science English Maths  
 

 
Students are not expected to arrive in school uniform, but must come prepared with correct 
equipment including: 

- 3 Pens 
- 2 Pencils 
- 1 Ruler 
- 1 Scientific Calculator 

 
They will not be allowed out for lunch and we will be providing food for all students.   
 
We thank you for your support in ensuring your child attends these crucial sessions during their 
GCSE exams and has good punctuality. Please be assured your child’s progress remains our number 
one priority and do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mr M. Goni 
Head of Learning - Year 11 
 


